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March 16, 2011
Re: Resolution for Globeville Commercial Urban Redevelopment Plan Public Hearing
Dear Members of the Business, Workforce, & Sustainability Committee:

Turge you to support today’s action in approving a resolution to set the public hearing
date for the Globeville Commercial Urban Redevelopment Plan public hearing. This is a
critical step in complying with Colorado State law which requires 30 days notice before a
public hearing is conducted, and it is one of the first of many important steps in realizing
the Globeville Commercial Urban Redevelopment Plan.

The Globeville Commercial Urban Redevelopment Plan is a window of opportunity for
the City of Denver, Adams County, and the Denver Urban Renewal Authority. This plan
allows us to partner together to responsibly remediate and redevelop this important
resource for the Globeville neighborhood. I applaud DURA and CCD staff for all their
hard work and commitment during this process, and I am eager to start working with my
colleagues in the near future to realize the potential of this redevelopment opportunity.

Thank you for your support in approving this resolution before you today, and I look
forward to participating in future committee meetings on such an important project for
the community of Globeville and the City of Denver.

Sincerely,
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A udy @ontero, Councilwoman
Denver City Council District 9

JM/nb




